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September 8, 1971

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
1924 S. 55th St.
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you very much for your letter of reception. This will
confirm your report of reception as you received it September
4, 1971.

Our studios are located at 424 Nichols Road on the Country Club
Plaza. Should you ever be in Kansas City, we would be most happy
to show you our facilities.

Robert E. Payne
Station Manager, KAYQ



